
August 28th, 2023
Dear Fox Hollow Parents,

Mark your calendars for our school fundraiser (carnival) on September 22, 2023, from 5:00-7:30 p.m. Besides the
fun, food trucks, and games, we will have a silent auction.

We are in need of some items for our silent auction. These items can be goods or services. If you own a business
and could donate something from your business, it would be helpful. For example, in the past, one parent was
a plumber, and his company donated 2 new toilets for the auction. Another parent provided salon services in a
gift card form, while another ran a restaurant and donated a family meal. Please consider contributing to the
Fox Hollow Silent Auction. Each of these was a terrific donation from which a community member benefitted.

Please fill out the following form (or QR), and our Assistant Principal, Erin Thomas, will contact you to confirm and
let you know the next steps.

Donation Form: https://forms.gle/d33fjn3C9yhmdGRC8

In appreciation of your donation, we want to thank you for your help with the following:
● 10 free tickets for the carnival.
● Your company's information will be displayed on a banner on our school fence to thank your company

for donating any auction item(s). We will leave these banners in front of the school to advertise your
business.

The school carnival provides a way to raise funds for our students' classrooms, a new marquee & other
important school needs.

Thank you for helping our school to be a great place for your child’s education.

If you have additional questions about an auction item you are thinking of providing, contact our Assistant
Principal, Erin Thomas, at erinthomas@alpinedistrict.org or 801.610.8706.
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